N

Engineering Department

AUGLAIZE COUNTY D

P.O. Box 59
1014 SOUTH BLACKHOOF STREET

WAPAKONETA, OHIO 45895 @W Reonbrand

TELEPHONE (419) 738-3219  738-2713 COUNTY ENGINEER
FAX (419) 738-5426

Dick Hellman
Mote & Associates
March 25, 1996

Dear Dick;

As per your request pertaining to flood plain elevations in
the village of New Knoxville, SR# 219 bridge ( I am assuming
you are requesting information about the East bridge, there
is one on the West side of town also).

Enclosed is a copy of what plans we have showing some 5-10
yr. flood elevations. These plans were developed by ODOT and
can be found in Division 7, Sidney. Hopefully they will
have the corresponding calculations for this structure. The
County has no records other than this bridge data. When FEMA
established the flood plain maps, they did not provide
specific elevations of the 100-yr. flood for the maps. That
is left up to local engineers, doing the improvements to
establish. In most cases, that has been determined when
bridges were designed. I hope that ODOT can provide this for
you.

Should you wish to run your own data, please contact Doug
Crawford, at my map office in the basement of the court house
for the watershed and grades that may be avaialble if this
ditch were ever petitioned.

Douglas Reinhart, P.E.,P.S.
Auglaize County Engineer



